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I N S I D E  T H I S  I S S U E  

1 Board of Director Information 

Facebook Info 

Constitution Update   

2 Christmas Event 

Annual Dues 

Winter Updates 

Board Minutes 

3 You’ve been Jingled!  

JOIN OUR  

FACEBOOK GROUP!  

Find us on Facebook at “Fox Bay Friends”! 

This group is a way to interact with your 

neighbors, hear about events, hear about 

other important updates and more! We 

want to hear from you! Really, we do!  

 

 
 

Constitution  
We have revisited the constitution as it was 

written in 2010 and previously adopted. 

We’ve posted it to www.myfoxbay for 

review. Further revisions will be reviewed 

with a legal team prior to being adopted 

at the annual meeting. Please contact the 

Board President with questions. 

 

A SPECIAL THANK YOU TO THE 

WHITE LAKE DAIRY QUEEN AND 

EVERYONE WHO DONATED JUICE, 

WATER AND GIFT 

CERTIFICATES FOR OUR 

ANNUAL HALLOWEEN PARTY!  

 

 

2021 
Fox Bay Board of Directors 

 
President - Tim Hatt 

(248) 249-7817 president@myfoxbay.com  
 

Vice President – Amanda Bethuy 
(248) 330-3214 vicepresident@myfoxbay.com  

 

Treasurer – Wes Munson 
(317) 435-1828 treasurer@myfoxbay.com  

 

Secretary - Tiffany Cavill 
(248) 342-8787 secretary@myfoxbay.com  

 

Violations Officer – Greg Teets 
(248) 766-4566 violations@myfoxbay.com  

 

Building Chair - Bill Eggenberger 
(248) 698-3587 billeggenberger@aol.com 

 

Webmaster - Tiffany Cavill 
Fox Bay Web Site:    www.myfoxbay.com 

 

 

  Foxy News 
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 Christmas at the Beach Lot 

 

Thank you to the Ritter Family for 

donating the FBCA Christmas 

Tree!  

 

 

Annual Dues 
Just as a reminder, annual dues were due 

on August 1, 2021. If you have not paid 

your dues, please remit payment as soon 

as possible.  

 

Snow Removal Reminders 
With the snow season approaching, we 

wanted to remind everyone that the streets 

are not plowed unless we have 2” inches or 

more.  Additionally, if you’re able to park in 

your driveway for large snow storms, please 

do so. It will make plowing a lot easier.  

 

White Lake Police Department – 

Santa’s Vault 
The White Lake Township Police Department 

is proud to announce Operation Santa’s 

Vault. Starting November 1st and running 

through December 21st, White Lake 

Township residents may opt to use the police 

department’s address when purchasing 

packages online. The police department is 

offering this service to residents in order to 

lower the number of package thefts from 

front porches. Residents may pick up their 

packages from the police station from 

8:30am through 5:15pm, Monday through 

Friday. There is no charge for this service. 

Contact the police department at 248-698-

4400 for more details. 

 

Got Dogs? 
 Please remember that your dog must be on 

a leash while walking at all times. This is a 

township rule and must also be followed in 

our neighborhood for the safety of all 

animals and owners.    

Don’t forget your doggie clean-up bags 

when walking your dog. 

 

Snowmobiling on the Lake  
Please refrain from snowmobiling on the 

lake.  

 

Board Meeting Minutes 
The Board will be sharing all meeting minutes 

via www.myfoxbay.com. If someone would like 

a hard copy of the meeting minutes, please 

email Secretary@myfoxbay.com. You will need 

to set up a time to pick up the minutes. 

 

 

http://www.myfoxbay.com/
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Fox Bay Civic Association 

8824 Woodshire Dr.  

White Lake, MI 48386 


